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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

                                VESSEL REQUIREMENTS 
 

 

 
Valued Customer, 
 
The SGTD Doraleh terminal would like to remind its customers that there is an increasing 

demand for provisioning from shipping lines for their respective vessels at the end of the 

vessel's operations in the terminal. 

 

In the event of any supply requirements, the SGTD Doraleh Terminal requests all customers 

to anticipate any supply requirements for vessels and to apply the request prior to the vessel 

berthing to enable the SGTD team to review and communicate the supply start time to avoid 

any disruption to the vessel's sailing.  

 

We therefore remind our customers that no vessel will be allowed to remain alongside after 

operations are completed. This process is designed to avoid any disruption to terminal 

operations and to improve the overall performance of the terminal. 

 

We thank you for your interest in this note and look forward to your full cooperation. 

 

 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at: 

T: +253 21 317 317 

E:customercare.dct@dct.dj 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

